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05 October 2018 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS FUNDRAISER 2018 

Dear Parents 

This term we are delighted to be participating in the Christmas card fundraiser with IQ 

Cards.  The funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school. 

Your child has brought home an order form with a blank design space on the back. IQ 

Cards will print this design onto high quality Greeting Cards, Postcards, Gift Wrap and 

Sticky Gift Labels.   Also, new for 2018 fun and affordable gifts:  Fridge Magnets & Coasters 

(See the leaflet that has also been sent home for visuals / product info.) 

Your child’s name will be printed onto all the products for that personal touch! 

On the reverse of their design please can you fill in the order form - check your child’s 

name is spelt correctly and is exactly how you would like it printed onto the products 

and clearly fill in the quantity of each product that you would like to order.   

Your payment must be made with the order as per the instructions on the sheet. You can 

pay by cheque (made payable to Beechwood Primary PTA), cash or bank transfer to 

Natwest acc: 37524208 sort code: 54-30-33. If making a bank transfer, please put a 

reference number for one child with their class so we can cross reference with your order. 

All order forms with payment must be returned by MONDAY 29TH OCTOBER at the very 

latest. 

The quality and price of these products is fantastic, and they are perfect to give to friends 

and family, please support the school by ordering.   

All ordered products will be handed out by early December at the latest. 

Any queries please contact Beechwood Primary School PTA via email, Facebook or by 

catching us in the playground. 

Thanks 

Beechwood Primary PTA   

mailto:pta.beech@beechwood.wokingham.sch.uk

